
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 15 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 13 December 2018 

  The bus gate camera on Kirklands Park Street is understood 

to continue to generate a significant number of penalty fines 

on a monthly basis. Please provide the following statistics 

where known:  

Question (1) The number of vehicles fined, each calendar month from 1st 

January 2018 until 30th November 2018? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many of these vehicles are repeat offenders versus 

first time fines? 

Answer (2)  

Question 
(3) 

How many of the drivers fined, have paid within the deadline 

and prior to passing for third party collection? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) How many drivers appeal the fine? 

Answer (4)  

Question (5) How many appeals are successful? 

Answer (5)  
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